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6/5           COC Virtual Commencement Ceremony 
6/8    Summer Classes begin  

Note: At this time, all on-campus events have been 

postponed or cancelled.  Please visit our website at 

www.canyons.edu/CCC for more information. 

Summer Classes are 

available!  

It’s not too late to enroll for 
Summer. There are still many 
open classes!  

Fall Registration Times will be 
assigned to continuing stu

dents on July 1st. If you did not attend the Spring 2020 semester, you will 
need to submit a new Application for Admission for Fall 2020 in order to re
ceive a Registration Time.  

Admissions questions can be emailed to Admissions@canyons.edu 

High School student with questions can email earlycollege@canyons.edu 

A special thank you to all students for your patience with Admissions and 
Records during this challenging time. We are answering emails as quickly as 
possible.  

Please visit our site at www.canyons.edu/student services/admissions/ for 
updated information, or send any questions to us at  Admis
sions@canyons.edu.    

-

For a full list of the Summer 2020 courses at both campuses, view the 
class schedule online at www.canyons.edu/ClassSchedule, or in your 
MyCanyons 
Please continue to check your emails and our website for 

the most up-to-date information 

Important Coronavirus Updates and Service Information 

https://www.canyons.edu/administration/pio/notices/index.php 

Message from the Dean 
It’s time to celebrate our graduates for a job well done! I have had the pleas
ure of joining several online graduation celebrations, along with scholarship 
receptions and a few drive by caravans. The show must go on and nothing 
should hold you back from enjoying your special moment in the spotlight, of 
course responsibly. We at CCC are so proud of you, that you have completed 
classes here, that we have been able to support and assist you along your ca
reer journey, and that we are now able to celebrate you as you move on to 
bigger and more exciting and rewarding adventures! Good luck in all you 
pursue, and again, it’s time to celebrate you and your accomplishments!     

June 2020 

Campus Service Hours 

Note: All student support services 
have been moved to remote for
mats. Please go to the college’s 
website and visit each depart
ment’s page for specific hours and 
the best way to reach them, wheth
er by phone, email, Zoom, etc.  

We thank you for your patience 
and understanding as we serve 
and support you in a variety of re
mote formats. 

Admissions & Records  

Assessment Center  

Basic Needs Center (BaNC) 

CalWORKs  

Campus Life & Student Engagement 

Counseling 

DSP&S  

EOPS  

Financial Aid 

Library  

Personal & Professional Learning 
(Noncredit) 

Student Business Office 

Student Health & Wellness 

TLC  

Veteran’s Center      

Congratulations to the following 
2020 CCC scholarship recipients: 

Ana Benza and Morgan Chavez: Logix COC 
Canyon Country Campus Scholarship  

Moises Burgos: Canyon Country Campus 
Student Scholarship  

-

-

SUMMER
-

Classes -

————————————————- 

-

-

-

-

Counseling

Congratulations on completing the Spring 2020 semester!  This has most certainly 
been the most unusual semester, and you did it!  We are so proud of you and your 
efforts this semester.  As you continue on with your academic and career journey at 
COC in our “new normal”, know that we are here to support you with:

Express Drop-In Counseling - this is a short 5 -10 minute session with a counselor de
signed to support students on a first come, first serve basis, to address quick ques
tions such as: summer registration, adding or dropping classes, grading options, 
filing a graduation petition, checking progress towards your associate degree or 
certificate program.  To meet with a counselor on Express Drop-In, go to the yellow 
Drop-In Counseling button at https://www.canyons.edu/studentservices/counseling/online/onlinedropin.php to sign 
up!  Express drop-in is available Mondays, Wednesday, & Thursday 9 a.m. – 5:30 p.m. Tuesday, 10 a.m. – 6:30 p.m. and 
Friday, 9 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

-
-

Online Counseling Appointments – these are one hour appointments with a counselor designed for you to address your 
academic and career goals.  Schedule an appointment by visiting our website. Once the appointment is scheduled 
online, your Counselor will contact you via your MyCanyons email with instructions on how to access the online ap
pointment conducted through Zoom. 

-

E-Advising is also available!  E-advising allows you to ask general counseling questions when you don’t need an immediate 

answer.  A counselor will email a reply within the same business day. 

Visit our Online Counseling Website to sign up for Express Drop-In, online appointments, and E-Advising: https://
www.canyons.edu/studentservices/counseling/continuing/index.php

Will you be completing your Associate Degree this summer? If so, be sure to connect with the Counseling office to file your 
petition for graduation!  The deadline to apply for Summer Graduation is June 12, 2020.  The graduation petition may be found 
online at:   https://www.canyons.edu/_resources/documents/studentservices/admissions/
AR052PetitionForAssociateDegreeFillable.pdf  You may email completed graduation petitions to counseling@canyons.edu or 
online through an Express Drop-In meeting with a counselor. 

Are you concerned about your Spring 2020 grades? Moving from the face to face learning environment to the remote/online 
learning environment has definitely been a transition for many.  If you struggled with coursework in spring and did not pass your 
courses, connect with a counselor during Express Drop-In and we can discuss your options with you. 

Will you be attending CSUN in Fall 2020?  If so, be sure to check out the "Balanced Man Scholarship", awarding up to 
$1,000!  This scholarship is open to incoming freshmen, transfers, and current students! The deadline is  August 30th - apply 
online: https://csunsigep.com/scholarships/    

Free Remote Personal Counseling Available to COC Students  
Although our campuses will be closed until further notice, the mental health staff of the College Of The Canyons 
Student Health & Wellness Center will continue to provide 6 free sessions a semester of Personal Counseling via 
50 minute phone appointments to currently enrolled students. To schedule an appointment for yourself, please 
email the Student Health & Wellness Center at StudentHealthCenter@Canyons.edu. We will get back to you with-
in 24-48 hours.  

Science Center Update
The Science Center construction continues to move forward, with visible progress on the East end of the building, 
both interior and exterior, and in the adjacent amphitheater. In addition, the first stages of the Student Services/
Learning Resources Center have begun, with 
heavy equipment working on the footprint for 
this new building that will eventually house the 
majority of all student support services, in addi
tion to a new library and TLC. It’s exciting 
times!  

-

For Facility updates, visit: https://
www.canyons.edu/administration/facilities/
index.php  

Financial Aid Update 
The Financial Aid Office continues to have  all services online until further notice.  We will be operating with 
regular services to the best of our ability.  We know that you may have questions about your financial aid and 
the impact of the closure.  To contact a financial aid representative, please email finaid@canyons.edu.   

CARES Act Emergency Grant 
NOTE: College of the Canyons CARES Act Emergency Grant application is available NOW.  Click the following link to re-
view eligibility requirements and to complete your application. https://www.canyons.edu/studentservices/financialaid/types/
grants/care.php.  To be included on the July 1, 2020 disbursement, your application must be submitted by June 16, 2020.  CARES 
Act Emergency Grant disbursements will be issued through BankMobile.  Please contact the Financial Aid Office at 

finaid@canyons.edu if you need further assistance.  

Associated Student Government (ASG)!! 
The Office of Campus Life and Student Engagement would like 
to announce our new 2020-2021 ASG Officers. Please join me in 
congratulating them, and we are excited for all their new ideas! 

• President-Israel Avila

• Executive Vice President- Jessy Ibrahim

• Student Trustee- David Gonzales

• Executive Vice President of Activities- Sanghu Beak

• Vice President of the Inter Club Council- Kaia Redfern

• Officer of Marketing and Information- Tiffany Hernandez

• Vice President of Activities- Valencia-Helen Li

• Vice President of Activities-Canyon Country- Jammal Yarbrough

• Public Affairs Officer- April Barcus

• Cultural Student Involvement Coordinators-Valencia- Emily Cor
rea, Ann Lian

• Social Student Involvement Coordinators-Valencia- Kayla May Jaramillo, Lusia Najera

• Cultural Student Involvement Coordinator-Canyon Country- Amber Lopez

Join Campus 
Life and 
Student 
Engagement on 
Zoom!
Questions on 
Commencement or 
ASG?
We are here to help.
Monday-Thursday-11 am-1 pm

Member ID: 979 8546 3864

Please contact Joanna Kelly at Joanna.Kelly@canyons.edu if 
you have further questions, or for more information, visit 
https://www.canyons.edu/studentservices/campuslife/asg/
index.php 

Thank you for all the students who took the time to vote and 
for all the students who ran in the election!  

There are still two officer positions vacant for the Canyon 
Country Campus – Executive Liaison and Social Student In
volvement Coordinator. Please fill out the ASG Application 
2020-2021 if you would still like to be a part of the Associat
ed Student Government.  

You can also review the descriptions for director positions to 
see all the director positions you may be interested in. 
Once you submit your application and are deemed eligible, 
Lynn Huh, our Valencia ASG Advisor, will reach out to you to 
schedule an interview at an ASG Senate meeting scheduled 
for late August. 

NEW SERVICE - Remote printing for students! Print and pick up! Visit our website above for information. 

-

-

-

Veteran’s Re

source Center 

(VRC) 

The VRC is committed 
to providing all the same 
services in an online 
platform. Please visit our 
website at https://
www.canyons.edu/
studentservices/va/
index.php for more in
formation. As always, feel free to contact the VRC 
with any questions or concerns via email at veter
ans@canyons.edu or messaging on Canvas.   

-

-

-

The Library

To help students adjust 
to fully remote course-
work, COC's Library is 
offering live reference 
assistance via Zoom Mon
day-Thursday 7:30am-
9pm, Friday 7:30am-
12pm, and Saturday 9am-3pm, in addition to its 
Ask-a-Librarian chat reference service Monday-
Thursday 8am-7pm.  

Updated information and links to all Library ser
vices can be found at www.canyons.edu/Library 

-

- Please help us spread the word!! 

TLC - The Learning Center 

The Learning Center (TLC) will continue to provide tutoring 
support for COC students via remote delivery options us
ing Zoom. 

-

Remote Tutoring Hours: 
Monday-Thursday: 8:00 am - 8:00 pm 
Friday & Saturday: 9:00 am - 3:00 pm 
Exam proctoring and GLAs will no longer be available until further notice. 
Remote Services Include: 
Zoom Tutoring – Zoom Tutorial  
Remote Writing Tutoring 

Remote Math and Science Tutoring 

Remote Computer Tutoring 

Zoom Workshops. Math/Science: Zoom Workshop Schedule  English: Zoom Workshop Schedule 

Canvas support is available for students via email at cvsupport@canyons.edu or call (877) 889-9052 for 
24/7 support.  Zoom Canvas Support at Remote Canvas Support 

Message from Campus Safety 

The Campus Safety team would like to remind you that the physical campus will be 
closed until further notice, as all classes and services have gone to remote formats. 
Unless directed to use the drop box by your instructor, you should not be coming 
onto campus.  For questions, contact us at 661-362-3977   

Thank you, and be SAFE! 

CAMPUS INFORMATION 
17200 Sierra Highway, Canyon Country, CA 91351 

Phone: (661) 362-3800 Fax: (661) 362-3979  
Website: http://www.canyons.edu/canyoncountry 
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